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Carrier Notification 
SN91086250 
 
Date: October 26, 2006 
 
To: Facility-based Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC)   
 
Subject: Facility-based CLECs – (Product/Service) – Updates to the 271 DS1 Loop-Georgia CLEC 

Information Package and the 271 High Capacity Loop and Transport-Georgia CLEC 
Information Package 

 
This is to advise that, effective October 31, 2006, BellSouth will be updating the 271 DS1 Loop-Georgia 
CLEC Information Package and the 271 High Capacity Loop and Transport-Georgia CLEC Information 
Package.  Consistent with the Georgia Public Service Commission’s Order on Remaining Issues in 
Docket No. 19341-U (Order), these updates will include the 271 DS1 Loop Commingling ordering 
process, where applicable.  Also included will be the 271 DS1 Loop and 271 High Capacity Loop and 
Transport Conversion processes for de-listed high capacity Unbundled Network Elements (UNE) in 
unimpaired wire centers.  
 
These CLEC Information Packages, can be found on the BellSouth Interconnection Services Web at: 
 
 http://interconnection.bellsouth.com/reference_library/guides/html/unes.html 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your BellSouth local support manager. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY KRISTEN E. SHORE 
 
Kristen E. Shore – Director 
BellSouth Business Markets 
 


